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By Marley Powell 
 
It’s important that we elect good people into positions of power all over this 
country. The Antelope Valley is a lot closer than you think. Their federal 
representatives are important and close to home. Mike Garcia proudly 
stands by the Trump agenda and was a consistent vote for Trump.  
 
Christy Smith is the Democratic choice to be able to go up against the 
Trump agenda and rightwing seat holder. She is from the area and has 
been showing that she is the competitor Mike Garcia feared. Earlier this 
summer, Christy began leading him in polling and we are working to make 
sure that she maintains that lead. 
 
We are pledging to door knock through Election Day! We have dates set all 
through October when the weather will be much nicer in the Antelope 
Valley! It’s been a hot summer but now we have the chance to go door to 
door in nicer weather and talk to voters about Christy and how great she is. 
 
Check your calendars and give Christy the privilege of a little of your time in 
October.  
 
October 8 and 15 are our upcoming dates before the next meeting! 
 
Please join us next week to raise money and come meet Christy! For info: 
Contact Marley at mwfdca25@gmail.com   
 
 
 
 


